
From:   
Sent: 22 January 2019 23:05 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planned build Eshiels in Peebles 

 

As a frequent visitor to Glentress cottage I’m horrified at the thought of you spoiling this 

beautiful area with a housing estate people go  to this beautiful part of the world to get away 

and escape all the madness of living in built up areas save something for everyone to enjoy 

please Regards   


